
iociety Noticeboard

it CLE © movement at
the station

FOR YOUR DIARY
The family law CLE presentation 

planned for June will now be delayed 
until later in the year in view of expected 
changes to legislation.

Monday 6 July. Mr Christopher 
Symes, School of Law and School of 
Commerce, Flinders University will 
present a seminar on insolvency. Further

Lawyers for Reconciliation ad­
vise that their nextmeeting will be on:

Wednesday 10 June at 1pm

Cafe Bella 
9-11 Cavenagh St 
DARWIN

law reform 
committee

Tom Korecki advises that he com­
menced employment with Clayton Utz 
on 5 May 1998.

A change of contact details for Mar­
tin Hardie:

For service of documents: Federal 
Court Box or
GPOBox4125 DARWIN NT 0801 
tel: 89279515 
fax: 8927 9503

NT Women Lawyers' Associa­
tion will meet for drinks at 5pm on 
the third Thursday of each month at 
'Raffles'.

All interested members of the 
legal community are invited to join 
them.

The Northern Territory Law Re­
form Committee invites individuals 
and organisations to raise matters for 
consideration by the committee. 

Please write to:
The Executive Officer 
Law Society of the NT 
GPO Box 2388 
DARWIN NT 0801

’ e-mail: mhardie@legalnet.net.au

O nt lawyers for 
reconciliation @=J> nt women 

lawyers
books

Members are advised that the 
NTU Bookshop carries a wide 
range of law books, including Dr 
Stan Ross's text on Ethics.

The bookshop is open from 8.30 
until 5pm and is located at Building 
31, Casuarina Campus, NTU.

Australian Centre for Environmental Law
ACEL advise that they will be running a course in Darwin for the Dept of Lands, Planning and Environment 

intended for private managers and public service managers.
The course is entitled Environmental Compliance and Due Diligence and will address the following:

• the new NT pollution Laws
• how to meet environmental responsibilities
• regulation, liability and incentives.

Presenters will be Professor Neil Gunningham and Mr Martin Phillipson. The course will take place on 25 
and 26 July at the Novotel Atrium. A registration form is available from the Law Society or contact ACEL at 
the Law Faculty, ANU on tel: 02 6249 3487, fax: 02 6249 4899.

ACEL also offers a Graduate Program in Environmental Law to meet the professional development needs 
of individuals living outside the ACT. The coursework in this program is based entirely on intensive units, 
each involving lectures, seminars and small group teaching over 6-8 hours a day over a number of consecutive 
days.

Mid-year enrolment is invited and ACEL can be contacted for further information on tel: 02 6249 3487, 
fax: 02 6249 4899.
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